
 

Blackhawk Canned Food Drive 

 

                            *Please no opened containers, expired products, homemade food, or items in glass containers.       

   

The Food Drive will start on Monday, December 10th       

and go through Friday, December 14th.   

Cans will be collected in 1st period classes. 

Students who bring 2 canned food items to the home 

basketball game on Thursday, December 13th will receive 

free entry into the game. 

 

 

MOST NEEDED ITEMS Canned Protein  Peanut Butter  Canned Fruits  

Canned Beans  Canned Soup  Canned Vegetables Dry Goods           

Boxed Dinners (Beans, Rice, Pasta)  (Tuna Helper, Rice-A-Roni) 


